
 

General Partnership 
 

As a General Partnership, the wages of the partners are NOT reportable for 
Unemployment Insurance (UI) Tax purposes.  Do not report the wages for General 
Partners on the Alaska Quarterly Contribution Report.  All other wages are reportable, 
including family members.                                                                                                      
 
A change in the partnership will require an updated registration.  You may submit 
changes using the on-line registration form available at https://my.alaska.gov by 
selecting Employment Security Tax, or you may print a form on our website at 
www.labor.alaska.gov/estax under Forms/Publications. 
 

If the only payroll you are issuing is for General Partner wages, please contact us to 
cancel your account:  

email: esd.tax@alaska.gov  
phone:  (907) 465-2757 or (888)448-3527. 
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